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With our Summer 2 Topic, Exploring the Extraordinary, well under way, we wanted to let 

you know about an exciting event happening on Wednesday 19th July. Wray Common School 

is going to be transformed into an interactive museum and we would love you to join us. As 

the experts, the children will assume the role of museum curator and take you on a guided tour around our Great 

Exhibition. In line with our mantra, CAPTURE, where children are expected to be active in their learning, be 

prepared to get involved and learn something new! Doors will be open at 1:45 p.m. and entry will be by ticket only, 

which leads us nicely on to … 

                                                              COMPETITION TIME 
In anticipation of our museum day, we are launching a competition to design a ticket 

for the museum. Your design must include the date, time and our topic name, Exploring 

The Extraordinary. You might want to include the different terrains we are studying; 

polar, desert and mountains. There will be two designs chosen, one for KS1 and one for 

KS2, with a prize for the two winners! Entries must be submitted to the class 

teachers by Wednesday 21st June to be in with a chance of winning. Good Luck! 

THE NATIONAL MARITIME MUSEUM 
5B and 5M’s expedition on Wednesday took them to the National Maritime Museum 

in Greenwich. They explored the museum investigating maritime travel around the 

world. During their workshop, the children heard about life on board HMS  

Endurance from Tim Cream, the second officer. HMS Endurance was an icebreaker 

that served as the Royal Navy ice patrol ship between 1991 and 2008. The children 

saw artefacts from many polar expeditions including a letter written by Ernest  

Shackleton himself.  

WORKING TOGETHER GETS THE JOB DONE 

Year 3 proved that collaboration is a great way to learn 

at school. Here they are, working together, to create 

their mountain themed classroom and working in pairs to 

draw contour lines on potatoes to assist with their 

mountain learning.  

Year 4 got to grips with passing the baton during relay 

training this week under the watchful eye of the Year 6 

Sports Leaders. Collaboration is definitely the name of 

the game if you want to succeed as a relay team. Good 

work Year 4! 



RANGERS REPORT 
Things are heating up! With the warmer weather 

upon us, please remember your sun protection and 

water bottles to stay hydrated. Next week sees 

another bout in the Park Wars. An action packed 

quiz will take place for an advantage in the final. 

May the odds be forever in your favour! 

Date for the diary: 13th of July. Booking for  

September will open. Please book early to avoid 

disappointment.   

PREPARE FOR BATTLE 
If you tune in to BBC1 tomorrow night at 7:30 p.m. 

and watch Pitch Battle, you might see someone you 

recognise. Angela Tuff, a Wray Common mum, is a 

member of the international award winning  

‘a capella’ chorus Vocal Dimension and they will be 

battling it out against other top choruses on this 

new BBC series. Good luck Mrs Tuff! 

ATTENDANCE MATTERS 
For your information, at some point before 

the end of term, our Educational Welfare  

Officer (EWO), in conjunction with Wray 

Common School, will be conducting an  

attendance and punctuality initiative. 

THE RESULTS ARE IN! 
Lots of parents, carers, friends and family stood poolside 

cheering on our swimmers this week as all of the children took 

part in their House Galas. Everyone swam really well and  

enjoyed competing for their House. After the Year 6 Gala  

this morning and with only 20 points between 4th and 1st 

place, Sapphires came out on top with 462 points in total for 

all seven galas. Congratulations swimmers, you should all be 

very proud of yourselves! The Year 6 Sports Crew offered 

invaluable support all week and Mrs Miller would like to thank 

them all for their hard work. We would like to thank Mrs  

Miller and her team for organising such a great event. 

SUMMER FETE  -  3 WEEKS TO GO! 

Saturday July 8th 2017 11:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. 
The Summer Fete is our biggest fundraiser of the year and a great day for all the family.  

Stalls include:   

    *BBQ*      *Auction* *Various tombolas      *Cakes     *Hair Braiding & Tattoos 

*Lucky Dips   *Coconut Shy    *Hook a bag     *Beat the Goalie 

             *Sand Art      *Scratch Craft    *Paper Aeroplane Competition (NEW) 

In order for the fete to be a success, we urgently require volunteers to help on stalls. Please contact  

Lindsay or Katie on lindsay777@hotmail.co.uk or katie27th@gmail.com  

Dates To Note - Mufti Days 

In return for wearing their own clothes, we ask if you are able to provide items for the following stalls: 

Friday 23rd June  Tombola Items (Adult, Children, Fill a Jar) 

Friday 30th June  Bottles either alcoholic or non-alcoholic 

Friday 7th July  Cakes 

We would be very grateful for any help you can offer,  

your support really can make a difference.  

So get the date in your diary now - Saturday 8th July. 

 

Please keep selling those raffle tickets - additional books are available from the school office. 
 

ICE POP FRIDAY 
Don’t forget… Fridays mean ice pops! Get yours today after school on the main playground. 

HAPPY SCHOOL BAG COLLECTION 

Just to let you know that our Happy 

School Bag collection raised a wonderful 

£200 for the school. Thank you to  

everyone who made a donation. 

DATES FOR W/C 19TH JUNE 
Mon 19th  District Sports (a.m and p.m sessions - selected  

  children only)  

Tues 20th  Year 6 visit to Reigate Caves (out for morning and 

  returning to school after lunch) 

Thurs 22nd Year 1 visit to The Look Out  

  Discovery Centre 

Fri 23rd Run a Mile to Make Children Smile  
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               HONOUR BOOK 
1J Edward Stock  For making a special effort to contribute his ideas in class. Also, for working 

     incredibly hard on his ‘Willy Fog’ story. 

 Eden Hobbs   For her fantastic reasoning in Maths by helping to explain to the whole class 

     why a number is greater than another. 

1S Owen Shaw   For an accurate reflection of his computing learning. 

 Holly Aitken   For helping the whole class by giving fantastic explanations of how to compare numbers. 

1W Jessica Barnes  For contributing her creative ideas to our class discussions and for her imaginative story  

     writing. 

 Harry Merryweather For developing his learning further by challenging the thinking of other adults and children.  

     Keep it up! 

 Lara Fox   For continuing to show a positive and enthusiastic attitude towards her learing. She tries her  

     best in all that she does! 

2E Olivia Picton   For persevering in Maths and thinking hard about her answers. 

 Oriel Rush-Kellett  For fantastic effort with her writing. 

 Neve Madden  For fantastic effort with her writing with an improvement in spelling.   

2ML Nathanial Page  For writing a fantastic ‘Losing Tale’ and presenting it beautifully in a book for our KS1 library. 

     Well done! Great work! 

 James Mann   For writing a fantastic ‘Losing Tale’ and presenting it beautifully in a book for our KS1 library. 

     Well done! Great work! 

 Harry Woodley  For writing an amazing informative text about Samuel Cody. Well done, Harry! Keep up the   

     great work! 

3HW Harrison Sayer  For exploring adventurous vocabulary in his poetry. 

 Yara Al-Saadi  For exploring adventurous vocabulary in her poetry.  

 Hagan Orme   For using impressive sentence structures to create suspense.  

3W Abeerah Afraa  For writing a great poem using expanded noun phrases. 

 Craig Dance   For trying his hardest in the District Sports trials. 

 Jake Bowyer   For his great attitude to learning and for his excellent focus during writing. 

4A Jasmine Gould  For being so keen to ‘investigate’ in Maths. 

 Olivia Ojieh   For using our writing targets to improve and celebrate her work.  

 Isabella Cowan  For checking and improving calculation sums. 

 Eliot Roscorla  For leading the ‘talk for writing’ process with great actions.   

4B Kuba Hoeft   For an increased positive attitude towards his learning. Keep it up, Kuba! 

 Jamie Hammond  For making a conscious effort to improve his handwriting and succeeding! 

4RW Lillie Rerrie   For showing a fantastic growth mindset with her ‘trial by improvement’ maths. 

 Davina Hubbard  For working hard to edit her maths work and responding to the marking in order to improve her 

     work. 

5B Ben Jones   For super problem solving. 

 Harry Parsonage  For super problem solving. 

 Amy Hart   For super enthusiasm towards our new learning. 

 Dasha Larikova  For super enthusiasm towards our new learning. 

5M Carla Doneux   For super writing. She has used great expanded noun phrases and improved her writing by  

     editing. 

 Daniel Davey   For generating super ideas for our museum. 

 Arvo Steins   For generating super ideas for our museum. 

5S Aleeza Pervaiz  For her amazing effort in English. 

 Ella Renshaw   For her perseverance when problem solving. 

 Stephen Cordingley  For all his hard work in Maths. 

 Amy Denby   For working hard to improve her understanding of measurements. 

6C Myles Adam   For working hard to think of fantastic descriptive phrases when writing a poem. 

 Ronnie Bond   For his positive and productive attitude towards his mountain research. 

 Skye Berry   For her positive and productive attitude towards her mountain research. 

6R Charlie Tuff   For taking real care and paying attention to detail when creating his  

     incredible border artwork for his ‘Magic Box’ poem. 

 Malaika Naseem  For her excellent and focused research. She collected many useful  

     facts that will help her information leaflet sound detailed and informative. 

 Faraj Nourdeen  For his excellent and focused research. He collected many useful      

     facts that will help his information leaflet sound detailed and informative. 


